

Friday 1st December 2023

Dear Families,

Non-uniform Day on Friday 8th December 2023

We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 8th December. There is no charge for this but we are requesting donations for our school Christmas hamper raffle which will be held in the last week of term. We really appreciate your support. Any money that we raise from the selling of tickets will be used to provide discounts for future events and support us in buying new books for our library.

Please bring your donations on the non-uniform day. These must be sealed and unopened.

Foundation Stage -

Please donate chocolate to make some treat hampers for example: boxes of chocolates, chocolate bars etc

Year 1 and 2 -

Please donate craft items to create some activity hampers.
For example: pens, pencils, paper, colouring or activity books, craft activities and item.

Year 3 and 4 -

Please donate 'smellies' to make some pamper hampers
For example: bubble bath, soap, wash cloths, face mask, moisturiser

Year 5 and 6 -

Please donate chocolate to make some treat hampers for example: boxes of chocolates, chocolate bars etc

Thank you for your continued support.

St Charles' Voluntary Catholic Academy Norfolk Street, Hull, HU2 9AA Tel. 01482 326610 Email. admin@stchull.org www.stchull.org

Executive Head

Mrs Karen Siedle

@ @StCharlesVCHull

Head of School
Mrs Sarah Woodmansey

